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Comments: I am disappointed to learn that not all of the recommendations from the Crested Butte Mountain Bike

Association (CBMBA) were accepted in this plan. This trusted, decades old organization represents a wide range

of trail users, and they are the the best representation of our community's needs when it comes to improving and

maintaining trails in the North Gunnison Valley. Listen to them please. No one knows better or is a better

representation of all trail users than CBMBA.

 

Providing trail users options other than motorized roads and connecting trails is a vital trail that improves the user

experience and is desired by all trail users. The Snodgrass Public Trail and Eccher Gulch deserve a process to

hear public comment and input. The "removed from consideration" trails should be placed back into the NVTP.

Subjective review in the "need and purpose" analysis has superseded public comment and is worthy of review

and public scoping. Desire consistent and relevant data from the IDT, the decisions are inconsistent and

contradictory.

 

Sincerely,

 

Tyler Lucas

Crested Butte

 

 


